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Arlington High School Drama resumes live performances 
 
ARLINGTON- Arlington High School (AHS) Drama’s fall play “All in the Timing” 
marks the resumption of live performances. All in the Timing is a series of five 
one-act comedies that explore love, near misses and scientific theory in a 
distinctly comic light. The shows will be performed without masks to a limited 
capacity of 215 patrons. Following the latest COVID-19 protocols, the actors 
have been screened, tested and cleared for performance.   
 
“Working closely with the Arlington Public Schools COVID-19 response team has 
allowed us to present live performances,” said AHS Drama Director, Scott 
Moberly. “As a director, my students and I have been dreaming of this day since 
March of 2020, when we had to quickly shut down our last production. We’ve had 
to adapt how we do things but with our return to live performances, the end result 
is simply sublime.”   
 
The first production will be held Nov. 5-6 at 7 p.m. Showings will also be held the 
following week Nov. 12-13 at 7 p.m. All showings will be held at the Byrnes 
Performing Arts Center at AHS, 18821 Crown Ridge Blvd. in Arlington. Tickets  
are $8 for students and seniors and $10 for all other adults and will only be sold 
online at byrnesperformingarts.org. Due to COVID-19 protocols, capacity will be 
limited for all performances.  
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